
Immigration Help

Immigration Services

New Utah Law allowing licenses for professionals from other States and Countries .  A recently enacted Utah Law (Senate Bill 35) allows
nine State Departments to issues licenses to individuals from other States and Countries who can prove they have the necessary skills and
experience.  This applies to both people who hold professional licenses from another State or Country and to people who did not previously
hold a license but whose education or experience is similar to Utah’s requirements.

See https://www.ksl.com/article/50620888/new-law-allows-immigrant-professionals-to-become-licensed-in-utah for more information.

Website: www.rescue.org/announcement/immigration-services-irc-salt-lake-city
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